
Subject: FW: mt. fromme
Date: Mon, 7 Feb 2005 16:13:04 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "Cageb" <c@yahoo.com>

 

________________________________

From: offroadxj@comcast.net [ mailto:offroadxj@comcast.net ] 
Sent: Monday, February 07, 2005 2:21 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Subject: mt. fromme

hello, my name is Jake Toney.  I am currently living in Washington State
as a U.S. citizen.  I am writing this email to you so you may possibly
reconsider closing Mt. Fromme for mountain biking.  I believe that the
north shore is an amazing area and brings in tons of tourists into
Canada to ride it.  Myself personally included.  The mountains give
Canada, more particulary the Vancouver area, hundreds of thousands of
dollars per year.  For example, when I go to Canada to ride, I will stay
in hotels, buy gas, food, souverneirs, and countless other items.  I
believe that this mounain is an important aspect of the Vancouver area
and would like to help to keep this area open.  Thanks for considering
my offer and thanks for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jake Toney
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